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March 7, 2025 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
After consultation with the Parish Finance Committee and School Board, tuition numbers for the 2025-26 school 
year have been finalized and approved.  Tuition has increased from last year due to rising operating costs and an 
increased cost for health benefits for our teachers, but due to strong enrollment, we were scale back from the 
initial tuition estimates.  Grade school and preschool tuition will be paid in 10 monthly payments, August through 
May.  As in past years, a 2% incremental discount is available to those who wish to pre-pay tuition before the year 
begins. 
 
Tuition for Grades K-8 
 Parishioner Rate Non-Parishioner Rate 

1 Child $7,140 $8,140 

2 Children $12,520 $13,520 

3 Children $15,690 $16,690 

4 Children $17,650 $18,650 
5 or more Children $17,940 $18,940 
 
Tuition for Preschool 
 Tuition Per Child 

Morning only, 4 days/week $3,480 

Full School Day, 4 days/week $5,210 

Full School Day, 5 days/week $6,510 
 
Preschool families with one child in K through 8th grade will receive a $150 preschool tuition credit. Preschool 
families with two or more K through 8th grade students will receive a $300 tuition credit. 
 
By the generosity of our parishioners, the Guardian Angel Fund is also available for tuition assistance, especially to 
families that are engaged in the stewardship and sacramental life of our parish community.  St. Gerard Majella 
Parish is committed to the mission of Catholic education, and we are prepared to assist any family that 
authentically desires to offer it to their child but is unable to afford tuition.  Please feel free to contact me if you 
would like more information about tuition assistance. 
 
As always, thank you for all you do to support the mission of Catholic education at St. Gerard Majella Parish, and 
please be assured of my prayers and gratitude for you and your family. 
 
In Christ, 

 
Fr. Michael J Grosch 
Pastor 


